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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 

Dear staff and parents/carers,   

We wish to advise that today, Thursday 7 March, the NSW Environment Protection Authority 
(EPA) has advised that precautionary testing of mulch at Ajuga School has come back negative 
for asbestos. 

The school was one of a number of schools that the EPA visited last week to take samples as 
part of its investigation into contaminated mulch. 

The department thanks the school community for their understanding as the EPA undertook 
this precautionary action. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Education on 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 651.  
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